
To: Air Quality Division 
Department of Environment, 
Great Lakes, and Energy 
State of Michigan 

From: Mannetron 
74 Leonard Wood Rd 
Battle Creek, Ml 
49037 
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26 Sep 2023 

RE: Violation Notice 19 Sep 2023 

We received a violation notice following an inspection carried out on August 
23rd, 2023, stating that we had not sent in required documentation (due on 
September 4th, 2023) . 

The requested documentation was sent in, in a timely manner, by email, on 
September 1st, 2023, but was not received due to attachment issues. In addition, 
the exempt processes are no longer being operated at our facility. 

This information has now been resubmitted. Please let us know if anything 
additional is needed. 

Thank you, · 
Mike Clark 

CEO/Owner 
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